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Outcome of Public Consultation on the Proposed Closure of Thomas 
Aveling Library 
 
Delegation from Leader and Cabinet and date:  
 
The Cabinet made the following decision on 11 July 2017: 
 
The Cabinet agreed that the precise closure date would be agreed by the 
Director of Regeneration, Culture, Environment and Transformation, in 
consultation with the Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for Housing and 
Community Services (decision no. 66/2017). 
 
Decision:  
 
The Director of Regeneration, Culture, Environment and Transformation, in 
consultation with the Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for Housing and 
Community Services, agreed that the Library will close on Saturday the 12th 
August 2017 
 
Reasons for Decision:  
 
The decision was made in accordance with the report submitted to Cabinet on 
Tuesday 11 July 2017.  
 
Date of Decision:  
 
13 July 2017. 
 

Officer: Chris White, Head of Libraries, Business Support and Community 
Hubs, T: 01634 334379 E: christopher.white@medway.gov.uk  

 
Details of any other options considered and rejected:  
 
None, this was a clear Cabinet decision. 
 
 
Conflicts of Interest:  
 
None. 
 
 


